




BC Coastal Group

65 Front Street
Nanaimo, BC V9R 5H9
Telephone: (250) 755-3500
Facsimile:  (250) 755-3540

June 25, 2001

K. Baker,  RPF
Deputy Chief Forester
Forestry Division
Ministry of Forests
4th Floor, 595 Pandora Avenue
Victoria, B.C.  V8W 3E7

Dear Sir:

Re:  Proposed Management Plan (MP) #8 for Tree Farm Licence (TFL) 39

MP #8 was submitted on April 5, 2001.  We propose the following two additions to the
MP #8 report:

1. In response to a request from the Vancouver Forest Region we propose including
a map of the Forest Project Stewardship Zones.  As with other inventories and
themes, the Stewardship Zones are presented by each of the seven Blocks in the
TFL.  It is suggested that paper prints and digital copies be distributed to the
Resource Tenures and Engineering Branch and the Vancouver Forest Region and
Forest Districts, and that digital copies of the maps be sent to others on the
Management Plan distribution list.

The maps are labeled "draft", as changes may still occur.  For example, changes
are planned for some of the Stewardship Zones in Block 6 (Queen Charlotte
Islands) – the updated map will be distributed when it is completed.  It is expected
that the Stewardship Zones will be finalized by 2004.

2. The inclusion of Section 6.1.3 as follows.

6.1.3 Fibre Supply Agreements

As outlined in Section 3.0 of the Objectives and Strategies for Employment and
Economic Opportunities (Page 47 of Appendix I), the Weyerhaeuser BC Coastal
Group sold its Harmac pulp mill in 1994 and exited the paper business by selling
the Powell River and Port Alberni mills in early 1998.  Weyerhaeuser has
agreements with the resultant companies, Harmac Pacific and Pacifica, to supply
fibre to these mills.  It is Weyerhaeuser's intention to continue to supply fibre in the
form of both logs and chips to Harmac Pacific and Pacifica pursuant to these fibre
supply agreements.

This addition can be accomplished by revising page 32 of the MP text and adding a
page 32a.
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We have expanded the Table of Contents.  This includes the additions discussed above
and also includes more sub-sections for ease of reference.

A digital copy of the maps and a paper copy of the proposed changes to the text are
attached.  Upon notification that the proposed changes are accepted, we will forward the
revisions to those on the distribution list for MP #8

If you or members of your staff have questions, please contact me at (250) 755-3450.

We look forward to your response

Yours truly,

P.J. (Peter) Kofoed RPF
Planning Forester
Weyerhaeuser BC Coastal Group

Attachments

Letter only

cc: K. Collingwood, Regional Manager, Vancouver Forest Region
O. Pflanz, District Manager, Queen Charlotte Island Forest District
R. Annett, District Manager, Campbell River Forest District
J. Dryburgh, District Manager, Port McNeill Forest District
O. Pflanz, District Manager, Mid Coast Forest District
G. Hemphill, District Manager, Sunshine Coast Forest District
C. Klasen, Timber Tenures Forester, Resource Tenures and Engineering Branch
S. Coleman, Manager Nanaimo Woodlands, Weyerhaeuser BC Coastal Group
P. Quinn, Forester Timber Pricing & valuation, Weyerhaeuser BC Coastal Group


